
From: K & J Mulrooney  
Sent: Monday, 18 June 2018 10:58 PM 
To: projects dhelkunyadja 
Cc: lily.dambrosio@parliament 
Subject: Submission to the Draft Joint Management Plan for the Dja Dja Wurrung Parks 

 
18/06/2018 
We are forwarding this submission as recreational prospectors and bushwalkers 
We adhere to all the rules and regulations surrounding our ventures into the bush. We have 
enjoyed many years of wandering, firstly with our young family where we taught them the joy 
of the natural landscape, the wildflowers, trees, wildlife, birds and fresh air and bush smells. 
As we have aged we still enjoy the outdoor areas in the Parks and probably have a greater 
understanding of the importance of maintaining access to these areas for the use of 

user groups 
We respect the Traditional Owners of the Land but respectfully request that the Parks continue 
to be accessible for the enjoyment of others and to not close them off 

 

Kevin & Jenny Mulrooney  
Wendouree 3355  
 
Note: Personal Contact details redacted for on-line publishing. 
 


